
From: Helena Trbo
Sent: 4/04/2025 11:47:07 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: SUBMISSION DA2025/0266 NORTH NARRABEEN

CEO
Northern Beaches Council
Via email

I am lodging this submission in full support of DA2025/0266.

There is a dire shortage of properties for people to reside in on the Beaches and in particular
to house our essential service people eg police, firies, hospital staff, teachers etc. This
location is centrally located to transport, shops, beaches, schools etc.

Regards
Helena Sekulich

CAUTION - This message may contain privileged and confidential information intended only
for the use of the addressee named above. If you are not the intended recipient of this
message you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of
this message is prohibited. If you have received this message in error please notify me
immediately ).

Sent from my iPad




